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November 20, 2015

Dear Councilmember Thune,

Re: Proposed Charter Amendment

The Summit Hill Association Board met on November 121, 2015. The board voted in favor of supporting the
proposed charter amendment and ordinances regarding liquor licenses for restaurants. We agree with exempting
restaurants from the license cap and for modernizing the definition of what constitutes a restaurant.

The board was made aware that the Charter Commission voted in favor of the proposed amendment and that it

will be coming before the council on December 274, 2015. SHA would like to express support for the
amendment.

Sincerely,
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Nelima Sitati
Executive Director, Summit Hill Association



